
From: Justin Hancock <jhancock@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Amy Duffyaduffy@scprt.com 

Date: 9/11/2014 2:20:32 PM
Subject: flag lapel pins

Hey Katherine,

I've located a potential source for SC/India Crossed flag lapel pins. They have options for customizing, and based on 
their current selection, it should be easy enough for them to do: 

http://www.pinmart.com/custom-lapel-pins/default.aspx

If you need anything else for this, just let me know.

Thanks!

Justin

Justin E Hancock
Assistant to the Director -  Policy
South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism 
Phone (803) 734-1747

South Carolina
Just right.
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